Hello Friends,
 
 We have a very important election coming up on May 6 in the City of Brentwood where we have the opportunity to elect our City Commission.  We have had many changes in the makeup of our Commission in the last two years and saw the majority on the Commission vote to make changes that are detrimental to Brentwood in the short and long run.  Rhea has remained vigilant and protected citizen's concerns with his vote on each issue that has come before the Board! It is vital that we elect Rhea Little to fight for our tax dollars and make sure Brentwood is Government of the people, by the people and for the people!  The election of good leadership based on integrity, fiscal responsibility and service to all is critical at this time!

The City of Brentwood needs commissioners who understand Brentwood's past, are active in Brentwood now and can help lead Brentwood into a stable and robust future.  My friend, Rhea Little, has these qualities and has shown them in his many years of service to Brentwood's citizens through the tire and automotive business, as well as through involvement in church, our local public and private schools, Brentwood’s Chamber of Commerce, Rotary, WCCVB Boards and service with other civic organizations. Moreover, Rhea’s experience as Mayor, City Commissioner, Vice-Mayor of Brentwood, Brentwood Planning Commission, Environmental, Tree and Park Boards gives him the experience of service through governance that Brentwood needs now.
 
Though each of us, with our own conscience, must judge for ourselves whom we vote for to serve and lead us; I would like you to consider Rhea Little as your main choice for Brentwood city commissioner.  Please visit Rhea's website at www.rhealittle.com to read his biography and become informed. Now is the time to join Rhea's team and be a part of this positive campaign for maintaining our high quality of life and keeping Bentwood the unique oasis it is today. Sign up, donate, share e-mails, yard signs, go to the re-elect Rhea Little Facebook page and the many other ways to help him in this election as he seeks to keep Brentwood the great community that you know and love.
 
Your support is very important and very needed! Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.  If you should have the need to speak with Rhea directly, please let me know.  Brentwood’s election on May 6 (early voting April 24 – May 1 at the Library) is very important to our community and to us as individuals.   In my evaluation, Rhea Little is the best choice for the Commission.  Join us today in helping to ensure Brentwood as a premier place to live in the world and to keep Brentwood’s future even brighter and fiscally stable!  
 
Thank you for your support and feel free to forward this letter to your neighbors and friends in Brentwood to help elect Rhea Little.



